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Representative works of 15 faculty members of the Saint 

Paul Art Center will be shown during the holiday period at UMD's Tweed Gallery. 

The show will run from Nov. 25 through Jan. 15. 

A number of the artists will appear at Tweed Gallery when a Patrons 

and Subscribers reception is held for them at 8 p.m., December 3. 

The exhibit will include paintings, prints, drawings, sculpture and 

pottery, according to William G. Boyce, associate director of Tweed Gallery. 

It will be the first time the works of faculty from the Saint Paul 

center have been featured at UMD. A similar showing from artists of the Minne-

apolis School of Art was displayed last year. 

The new $3 million St. Paul Art Center is located on the Capitol 

Approach in St. Paul, combining the visual arts, the performing arts and the 

sciences under one roof. The art school, which shares the first floor level 

with the museum, offers classes for adults, teen-agers and children. It's 

adult program appeals to both professional and avocational artists. 

The Tweed showing was arranged by Boyce through Laurene Tibbetts, 

Center director of education, and Malcolm E. Lein, Center director. Artists 

whose works will be displayed are: Gerald Fonta ine, Clair Fry, Clement Haupers, 

Jerome Hazzard, Mac Lesueur, Gordon Mortensen, Don Myre, Kathryn Phillips, 

Jerome Ryan, Agnes Stierwald, Lilamae Wick, Edwin J.P. Leary, Karl Hagedorn, 

and Miss Tibbetts. 

Tweed Gallery is open to the public from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 

Monday through Friday; 2:30-5:00 p.m., Saturday and Sunday. 
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